
SONDLO & KNOPP ADVERTISING

ERRATUM

Date: 08 June 2023
With reference to the bid notice that was advertised on the 5th of June 2023 in the 
Daily Dispatch, please note the following change on the notice.
This communiqué serves to advise potential service providers that the CIDB 
grading for the community halls bids were incorrectly CE graded and the correct 
CIDB grading is 3GB or Higher for all bids on the bidder’s invitation notice.
NB: PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL OTHER CONDITIONS OF THE BIDS ARE STILL  
THE SAME.

GPT Nota, Municipal Manager


